To all individual members of the EANS:

> > From: "Judith Reichert Schild" <schild@active.ch>

> > Subject: SSE Spine Training Course 2004

> > > There are still a few places open at this years SSE Spine Course 

on

> > > CERVICAL SPINE

> > > Barcelona, September 14 - 17, 2004

> > > The full program can be viewed at www.eurospine.org - Spine Training Course.

> > >

> > > Best regards

> > > Judith Reichert Schild

> > > SSE Administration

> > > schild@active.ch
